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Daughters of the King are committed to prayer and service. Each member prays for a list of parish 
members daily. The Daughter stays in contact with their families, letting them know that they are 
prayed for daily and often sending anniversary and  birthday greetings. Parish members are 
encouraged to send prayer requests to their Daughter.  
 
We sponsor a church-wide one day retreat in October. Look for this next year. It is a wonderful 
time of retreat out in nature.  
 
We stock and organize the pew racks monthly.  
 
In 2022 we resumed in-person monthly meetings  and we maintain contact with each other 
through the “Group Me” app, sharing confidential prayer requests and member updates.  
 
If you are interested in participating in this ministry, please contact the office.  
 


